
SLOAne’s champions
workshop

Sloane’s froglet
crinia sloanei

vunerable species
Sloane’s Community Monitoring Program

When: 5:30pm, Thursday 4th July 
2019

Where: Memorial Hall, located between Sanger and 
Queen Streets, Corowa

Followed by field trip to Whitehead Street Wetlands
Food and Drinks Provided

Sloane’s froglet (Crinia sloanei) is a small-threatened 
species that is restricted in NSW to only a few locations 
along the Murray River. One of the largest populations 

is found in the Corowa region.   
Sloane’s Champions is a community survey and  

monitoring program where you can join in and help 
monitor the presence of the froglet in Corowa.  

The Data collected from this program will help to plan

and prioritise conservation work to secure its long-term 
future.

Join NSW Office of Environment and Heritage,  
Federation Council and Corowa District Landcare Group 

to learn about Sloane’s froglet before heading out to 
Whitehead Street Wetlands to conduct surveys.  Sign 

up to be a Sloane’s Champion and continue to  
participate in community surveys throughout the year.

Everyone is welcome to come along & join in the fun of 
monitoring Sloane’s froglet.  

Bring a torch, warm jacket and gumboots/comfortable 
shoes.

RSVP to: Angela.Lawson@federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au 
by 28th June 2019

In preparation for the workshop, download the FrogID 
app from Google Play or the Ap store.


